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Dear Prayer Partners,
We have truly felt your prayers this month. During the winter months we have been used of God in the southern states AL, MS, LA, and GA. Our winter journey began with ministering to a church near Ft Rucker. God allowed us to assist a local church reaching out to those with PTSD. Praise the Lord that a soldier struggling with PTSD came to the meeting and he was helped with God’s message of hope as well as having the congregation reach out to him with the love of Christ. Our ministry allows a connection to be established between the local church and the Installation Chaplain on post. 

At another church where we presented our work, many of the members have experienced PTSD symptoms. They have received help by understanding the word of God has the answers.  

I was invited to the National Prayer Breakfast at the Redstone Arsenal near Huntsville. There God allowed me to share ministry information with chaplains of the installation. They are now aware of the resource I can provide in helping the troops with PTSD.  Some of the Chaplains were very interested and expressed they would look further into my ministry.  Pray God will open the doors of ministry at Redstone Arsenal military community.  

Praise:

The privilege of sharing the gospel with military members and connecting them with local churches 

For good health
For safe travels
For good meetings at various churches 

Pray for:  

Terri to obtain hearing aids 

Increased support 

Continued safe travel and good weather conditions 

Reaching the Lost with the Hope of the Gospel   
Open dates be filled with more ministries opportunities

A vehicle to replace our current one that has 200,000+ miles
Recovery of Violet, Wayne’s mother, age 80, who had gallstone surgery on the Feb 28 
Thank you for your prayers and support. To God be the Glory great things He has done!

In Christ,

The Wayne Keast Family   

